
 

For Local 8 Members at Washington State Ferries 
August 13, 2024 

   

Petition for Fair and Reasonable Wages for OPEIU 
Represented Employees at WSF  
 
The petition (linked here) signed by an overwhelming majority of OPEIU-represented 
employees at the Washington State Ferries, was delivered today to underscore our 
collective request for fair and reasonable wages that reflect the hard work and 
dedication we bring to our roles every day! 
 
Our members are committed to providing exceptional service and our contributions 
must be fairly recognized in negotiations. 
 
 
Questions, Comments, Concerns, or Ideas? Contact Your OPEIU 
Local 8 Union Representative, Valarie Peaphon, at 
Valarie@opeiu8.org. 

 

https://opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/WSF-Petition_08132024.pdf
mailto:Valarie@opeiu8.org


 

  

 
 


